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Freedom of Information Request 

You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“We request that the LAA make publicly available an anonymised list of all firms who were awarded a 2013 civil contract but who did not possess Lexcel or had been audited against the SQM by the SQM Delivery Partnership by the contract start date of 1st April 2013 and, in addition, the details of the LAA’s approach towards these firms. In particular, the LAA must release all details of occasions where the LAA has exercised discretion to allow firms to continue conducting work under an LAA contract despite any perceived failure by the firms to obtain the necessary quality standard by the contract start date.”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 

The number of firms who were awarded a 2013 civil contract but who did not possess Lexcel or had been audited against the SQM by the SQM Delivery Partnership by the contract start date of 1st April 2013 was one (1). I have interpreted your request for the LAA’s approach towards these firms as being for information on the action taken by the LAA as a result of their not meeting either of these criteria. The contract in question has been terminated but is subject to the appeal process.  

The LAA has no record of having allowed firms to continue conducting work under an LAA contract despite failing to obtain the necessary quality standard by the contract start date. 
